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Council Resolution No. 102-2022 
Introduced: June 6, 2022 

Auditor: Owen Clark 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

There is no County fiscal impact resulting from this resolution, as it represents a request to the 
Governor of Maryland to release $3.5 million of restricted general funds in the State’s budget for 
the Abortion Care Clinical Training Program Fund in FY 2023.  

 

Purpose: 

The purpose of this legislation is to approve the submission of a request to the Governor of 
Maryland to release $3.5 million of State funds in Fiscal Year 2023 for the Abortion Care 
Training Program. 

This funding, which is not a mandated appropriation in FY 2023, was included in the State’s FY 
2023 budget so it could be available if House Bill 937 (the Abortion Care Access Act) were 
passed. House Bill 937 was passed and becomes effective on July 1, 2022. 

 

Other Comments: 

None. 

 

 


